
 

 

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             Non Profit – Public Service 

         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

This 17.5 foot Sea Ray Bow Rider was stolen from the Village of Belcarra the first week of    

August and reported to Police on August 13 2013.  

On August 14th the RCMP Coquitlam Rural Section members located the vessel with the 

suspect inside working on the engine.  Charges are pending. Intelligence suggests that there is 

a group operating on the lower mainland that is stealing vessels for resale.  

This is the second vessel stolen from the Belcarra area in the past 2 weeks. 

Please contact either Cst. R.SMITH or Cst. C.KENT at 604-809-4407 if you have any 

information that could be of assistance in this ongoing investigation. File 2013-23914. 
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Be Whale Wise 

Keep Clear  

Follow the Guidelines 


